
Criteria
Exemplary

4
Accomplished

3
Developing

2
Beginning

1 Score

Purpose
Strong voice and tone
that clearly addresses the
purpose for writing.

Appropriate voice and
tone. The purpose is
largely clear.

Attempts to use personal
voice and tone.
Somewhat addresses the
intended purpose. 

Demonstrates limited
awareness of use of voice
and tone. Limited
evidence of intended
purpose.

Understanding
Many interesting,
specific facts and ideas
are included.

Many facts and ideas are
included.

Some facts and ideas are
included.

Few facts and ideas are
included.

Conventions
All grammar and spelling
is correct.

Only one or two
grammar and spelling
errors.

A few grammar and
spelling errors.

Many grammar and
spelling errors.

Scoring Rubric for Journal Entries

Scoring Rubric for Tenement Models

Criteria
Exemplary

4
Accomplished

3
Developing

2
Beginning

1 Score

Understanding
Creatively and accurately
includes key details that
make the model
authentic.

Includes many details
that make the model
authentic.

Attempts to include
details that make the
model authentic.

Demonstrates limited
knowledge of details that
would make the model
authentic.

Participation
Made significant
contribution to group
work. Highly supportive
of others.

Made many contributions
to the project. Supported
group members.

Attempted to contribute
and support others.

Minimally involved.
Offered limited support
to group members.

Artwork/
presentation

Highly appealing in style
and presentation.

Acceptable in style and
presentation.

Somewhat acceptable in
style and presentation.

Lacks appeal in style and
presentation.
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